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Thursday 9th March 2023 

LKS2 Spring Production 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Children from Year 3 and Year 4 will be collaborating to put on a spectacular Spring 

Production called “Archibald’s War”.  The performances will be taking place in the Top 

Hall.  We will be putting on two performances:  

 

Monday 20th March at 9.15am for Year 3 parents  

 

Wednesday 22nd March at 9.15am for Year 4 parents  

 

We appreciate all the support you’ve been giving the children to learn their lines and lyrics 

for the performance. 

 

If your child is in year 3, please can you provide them with a WW2 evacuee costume. This 

does not need to be bought. All the children will need to wear is dark coloured shorts or a 

skirt, their Bonneville shorts and skirts would be perfect. This can be paired with a white top 

or shirt, and a dark coloured blazer or cardigan. This will also double up as their topic day 

costume the following week!  

 

If your child is in year 4, we have specifically directed the children with costume ideas 

based on their character role. Please check google classroom for specific information on 

this.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on those dates but in the meantime we thank you for all 

your support and encouragement in helping the children to learn their lines and song 

words! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jacqui Napier 

LKS2 Assistant Head 
 


